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Introduction 
 

Policy transmittals are used for policy clarifications and policy 
changes that may occur. Transmittals are used for guidance on 
operations procedures, and as supplement to the child care 
regulations currently in place. 
 
Department of Social Services was the lead agency for the Care 
for Kids programs and funding, and issued related transmittals.  
Pursuant to Executive Order Number 35 in June 2013, and Public 
Act 14-39 in June 2014, the Office of Early Childhood was 
authorized as a state agency and became the lead for this 
program and funding. Please note that the transmittals issued 
prior to July 1, 2013 were issued by Department of Social 
Services. As of July 1, 2014 all transmittals are issued by the 
Office of Early Childhood. 
 

 


